
Welcome to Loch Primary School! 
 
I hope you are looking forward to starting Primary 1. I can’t wait 
for you to be part of our school! I know you will have great fun at 
our school and make lots of new friends.  
 
Over the next few weeks I will send you some information 
including a transition booklet with lots of photographs of our 
school. This will help you to see what our school looks like.  
 
Please ask your parent/carer to register for our school app (we will 
send out a text message with more details about this), regularly 
check our school website (http://www.loch-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk) and 
also to follow us on Twitter (@LochPrimary). We will upload 
regular updates on here.  
 
I know you will be wondering what primary school will be like but 
we have lots of members of staff who will be here to help you when 
you start.  
 
Our school uniform is navy and gold. Our school logo uniform can 
be purchased from https://www.schoolwearmadeeasy.com/badged-
school-uniform/i-l/l/loch-primary-school 
 
I hope you find all of our information useful but if your 
parent/carer needs any other information, 
please ask them to email me 
(gw14lochpsht@glow.sch.uk).  
 
I am looking forward to welcoming you to 
our school! 
 
Take care and stay safe, 
Miss Simpson 


